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The Little DK Handbook

2018

the little dk handbook s design is a true marriage of visual and textual content in
which each topic is presented in self contained two page spreads for at a glance
referencing explanations are concise and chunked to be more approachable and
appealing for today s readers and accompanying visuals truly teach making concepts
and processes visible to students the ground breaking layout creates a consistent
look and feel that helps students connect with the material find information and
recognize solutions to writing problems they often don t have names for little dk
offers more instruction on research particularly online research than other brief
handbooks this handbook also presents grammar and documentation mla apa cms and cse
in new ways that makes the material more accessible including unique pattern pages
that help students grasp principles visually with strong attention to the rhetorical
situation visual examples illustrating all stages of the writing process and student
tested grammar research and documentation coverage the little dk handbook offers more
than other brief handbooks presents information in a revolutionary format and
motivates students to become better writers and researchers

The Little Dk Handbook

2011-07-17

for first year courses in composition a focus on research with a distinctive design
with its distinctive visually rich design revel tm the little dk handbook stands
apart from comparable composition texts authors wysocki and lynch help readers learn
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to narrow down topics find and cite sources properly craft clear arguments hone their
individual voices and more an emphasis on research including online resources
provides a solid foundation in information literacy while grammar and documentation e
g mla apa etc are handled in an approachable accessible way unique two page spreads
marry design and content to make the text enjoyable and easy to understand while new
additions and revisions in the 3rd edition expand on the fundamentals of research and
writing note this isbn is for a pearson books a la carte edition a convenient three
hole punched loose leaf text in addition to the flexibility offered by this format
books a la carte editions offer students great value as they cost significantly less
than a bound textbook

The Little DK Handbook, Books a la Carte Edition

2018-03-09

this access code card gives you access to all of mycomplab s grade boosting resources
plus a complete e book of your textbook you can also buy immediate access to
mycomplab with e book online with a credit card at mycomplab com

The DK Handbook

2011

transforming expectations for textbooks the dk handbook presents information in newly
accessible scientifically tested and student friendly ways never before seen in the
handbook market the dk handbook s design is a true marriage of visual and textual
content in which each topic is presented in self contained two page spreads for at a
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glance referencing explanations are concise and chunked to be more approachable and
appealing for today s readers and accompanying visuals truly teach making concepts
and processes visible to students the ground breaking layout creates a consistent
look and feel that helps students connect with the material find information and
recognize solutions to writing problems they often don t have names for

Dk Handbook

2008-06

transforming expectations for textbooks the dk handbook presents information in newly
accessible scientifically tested and student friendly ways never before seen in the
handbook market the dk handbook s design is a true marriage of visual and textual
content in which each topic is presented in self contained two page spreads for at a
glance referencing explanations are concise and chunked to be more approachable and
appealing for today s readers and accompanying visuals truly teach making concepts
and processes visible to students the ground breaking layout creates a consistent
look and feel that helps students connect with the material find information and
recognize solutions to writing problems they often don t have names for

The DK Handbook with Access Code

2013-01-07

for courses in writing this version of the dk handbook has been updated to reflect
the 8th edition of the mla handbook april 2016 a student centric approach to writing
the dk handbook represents a true marriage of visual and textual content in which
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each topic is presented in self contained two page spreads for at a glance
referencing explanations are concise and chunked to be more approachable and
appealing for today s readers and accompanying visuals truly teach making concepts
and processes accessible to students the class tested layout creates a consistent
look and feel that helps students connect with the material find information and
recognize solutions to writing problems the 8th edition introduces sweeping changes
to the philosophy and details of mla works cited entries responding to the increasing
mobility of texts mla now encourages writers to focus on the process of crafting the
citation beginning with the same questions for any source these changes then align
with current best practices in the teaching of writing which privilege inquiry and
critical thinking over rote recall and rule following

DK Handbook, the (with Pearson Guide to the 2008 MLA
Updates)

2009-11-24

alert before you purchase check with your instructor or review your course syllabus
to ensure that you select the correct isbn several versions of pearson s mylab
mastering products exist for each title including customized versions for individual
schools and registrations are not transferable in addition you may need a courseid
provided by your instructor to register for and use pearson s mylab mastering
products packages access codes for pearson s mylab mastering products may not be
included when purchasing or renting from companies other than pearson check with the
seller before completing your purchase used or rental books if you rent or purchase a
used book with an access code the access code may have been redeemed previously and
you may have to purchase a new access code access codes access codes that are

http://samsungevents2020.mombaby.com.tw/


deloitte trueblood case studies passwords tlaweb (Download Only)

samsungevents2020.mombaby.com.tw

purchased from sellers other than pearson carry a higher risk of being either the
wrong isbn or a previously redeemed code check with the seller prior to purchase

The Dk Handbook Mycomplab With Pearson Etext Standalone
Access Card

2010-01-03

bringing together prominent scholars this authoritative volume considers the
development of personality at multiple levels from the neuroscience of dispositional
traits to the cultural shaping of life stories illustrated with case studies and
concrete examples the handbook integrates areas of research that have often remained
disparate it offers a lifespan perspective on the many factors that influence each
individual s psychological makeup and examines the interface of personality
development with health psychopathology relationships and the family contributors
provide broad based up to date reviews of theories empirical findings methodological
innovations and emerging trends see also the authored volume the art and science of
personality development by dan p mcadams

DK Handbook, The, MLA Update Edition

2017-01-23

the first handbook to include detailed information on all 615 conifers temperate as
well as tropical this encyclopedic work offers users as diverse as ecologists
gardeners foresters and conservationists the accumulated knowledge of these trees
obtained in 30 years of academic research presented in an easily searchable format
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New Mywritinglab with Pearson Etext -- Standalone Access
Card -- For the DK Handbook with Exercises

2012-01

set includes revised editions of some issues

Handbook of Personality Development

2021-04-02

this revised and updated handbook includes detailed information on all 615 conifers
temperate as well as tropical this encyclopedic work offers users as diverse as
ecologists gardeners foresters and conservationists the accumulated knowledge of
these trees obtained in 35 years of academic research presented in an easily
searchable format

A Handbook of the World's Conifers

2010-04-27

personality development across the lifespan examines the development of personality
characteristics from childhood adolescence emerging adulthood adulthood and old age
it provides a comprehensive overview of theoretical perspectives methods and
empirical findings of personality and developmental psychology also detailing
insights on how individuals differ from each other how they change during life and
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how these changes relate to biological and environmental factors including major life
events social relationships and health the book begins with chapters on personality
development in different life phases before moving on to theoretical perspectives the
development of specific personality characteristics and personality development in
relation to different contexts like close others health and culture final sections
cover methods in research on the topic and the future directions of research in
personality development introduces and reviews the most important personality
characteristics examines personality in relation to different contexts and how it is
related to important life outcomes discusses patterns and sources of personality
development

Agriculture Handbook

1996

with chapters on sampling measurement questionnaire construction and question writing
survey implementation and management survey data analysis special types of surveys
and integrating surveys with other data collection methods this title includes topics
such as measurement models the role of cognitive psychology and surveying networks

A Handbook of the World's Conifers (2 vols.)

2017-08-28

the oxford handbook of positive psychology is the seminal reference in the field of
positive psychology which in recent years has transcended academia to capture the
imagination of the general public the handbook provides a roadmap for the psychology
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needed by the majority of the population those who don t need treatment but want to
achieve the lives to which they aspire these 65 chapters summarize all of the
relevant literature in the field the content s breadth and depth provide an
unparalleled cross disciplinary look at positive psychology from diverse fields and
all branches of psychology including social clinical personality counseling school
and developmental psychology topics include not only happiness but also hope
strengths positive emotions life longings creativity emotional creativity courage and
more plus guidelines for applying what has worked for people across time and cultures

Personality Development Across the Lifespan

2017-03-17

algebra as we know it today consists of many different ideas concepts and results a
reasonable estimate of the number of these different items would be somewhere between
50 000 and 200 000 many of these have been named and many more could and perhaps
should have a name or a convenient designation even the nonspecialist is likely to
encounter most of these either somewhere in the literature disguised as a definition
or a theorem or to hear about them and feel the need for more information if this
happens one should be able to find enough information in this handbook to judge if it
is worthwhile to pursue the quest in addition to the primary information given in the
handbook there are references to relevant articles books or lecture notes to help the
reader an excellent index has been included which is extensive and not limited to
definitions theorems etc the handbook of algebra will publish articles as they are
received and thus the reader will find in this third volume articles from twelve
different sections the advantages of this scheme are two fold accepted articles will
be published quickly and the outline of the handbook can be allowed to evolve as the
various volumes are published a particularly important function of the handbook is to
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provide professional mathematicians working in an area other than their own with
sufficient information on the topic in question if and when it is needed thorough and
practical source of information provides in depth coverage of new topics in algebra
includes references to relevant articles books and lecture notes

Handbook of Survey Research

2010-04-28

the united states is in the midst of the largest military demobilization in its
history this is leading to an increase in the demand for mental health clinicians who
can provide services to hundreds of thousands of military veterans and members of the
military nearly two million americans have been deployed to the wars in the middle
east and thousands of them have been deeply affected either psychologically
physically or both projections suggest that 300 000 are returning with symptoms of
ptsd or major depression 320 000 have been exposed to probable traumatic brain
injuries and hundreds of thousands are dealing with psychological effects of physical
injuries other veterans and members of the military without injuries will seek
treatment to help them with the psychological impact of serving in the military being
deployed or transitioning and reintegrating back into the civilian world as an
example hundreds of thousands of service members are also leaving the armed forces
earlier than they anticipated and will need to quickly adjust to life as civilians
after assuming that they would have many more years in the military many will be
leaving the military because of demobilizations and downsizing due to budget cuts
current proposed cuts will shrink the military force to the same size it was in 1940
the pew center reports that 44 of veterans from the current wars are describing their
readjustment to civilian life as difficult and many of them are and will be turning
to civilian mental health and primary care clinicians for assistance the handbook of
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psychosocial interventions for veterans and service members is a one stop handbook
for non military clinicians working with service members veterans and their families
it brings together experts from the department of defense the department of veterans
affairs veteran service organizations and academia to create the first comprehensive
guidebook for civilian clinicians in addition to covering psychiatric disorders such
as depression anxiety and ptsd this book also offers information about psychosocial
topics that impact military personnel and their loved ones and can become part of
treatment e g employment or education options financial matters and parenting
concerns providing the most recent and cutting edge research on the topics chapters
are concise and practical delivering the key information necessary to orient
clinicians to the special needs of veterans and their families the handbook of
psychosocial interventions for veterans and service members is an essential resource
for private practice mental health clinicians and primary care physicians as well as
a useful adjunct for va and dod psychologists and staff

The Oxford Handbook of Positive Psychology

2009-04-21

with detailed photos and schematic system diagrams the hazardous and radioactive
waste treatment technologies handbook provides the latest information on current
technologies in the market intended as a reference for scientists engineers and
engineering students it covers waste related thermal and non thermal technologies
separation techniques and stabilization technologies it provides an overview of
recent waste technologies for both hazardous chemical wastes and radioactive wastes
by implementing the techniques presented in this book readers will be able to decide
which appropriate technology to use and how to design the equipment for their
particular needs
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Handbook of Algebra

2008-04-18

the third edition of the handbook of proteolytic enzymes is a comprehensive reference
work for the enzymes that cleave proteins and peptides written by acknowledged
experts in the field and containing over 850 chapters each chapter is organized into
sections describing the name and history activity and specificity structural
chemistry preparation biological aspects and distinguishing features for a specific
peptidase there are also introductory chapters on peptidase classification and
mechanisms and a comprehensive index for the first time the handbook is also
available online via elsevier s sciencedirect platform as well as a three volume book
the online version has enhanced options including online multimedia cross referencing
capabilities integrated online delivery and closer integration with the online merops
database of peptidases and their inhibitors this reference work is a must have for
biochemists biotechnologists molecular biologists and students in these disciplines
and will be of great interest to pharmaceutical and biotechnology companies contains
over 830 chapters covers new research in therapeutics and drug trials supplies
content written by experts in the field

Handbook of Psychosocial Interventions for Veterans and
Service Members

2016

handbook of proteolytic enzymes second edition volume 1 aspartic and metallo
peptidases is a compilation of numerous progressive research studies on proteolytic
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enzymes this edition is organized into two main sections encompassing 328 chapters
this handbook is organized around a system for the classification of peptidases which
is a hierarchical one built on the concepts of catalytic type clan family and
peptidase the concept of catalytic type of a peptidase depends upon the chemical
nature of the groups responsible for catalysis the recognized catalytic types are
aspartic cysteine metallo serine threonine and the unclassified enzymes while clans
and families are groups of homologous peptidases homology at the level of a family of
peptidases is shown by statistically significant relationship in amino acid sequence
to a representative member called the type example or to another member of the family
that has already been shown to be related to the type example each chapter discusses
the history activity specificity structural chemistry preparation and biological
aspects of the enzyme this book will prove useful to enzyme chemists and researchers

Hazardous and Radioactive Waste Treatment Technologies
Handbook

2001-06-27

written by nearly 25 authorities in the field the handbook of global international
policy focuses on public policy issues among and within nations on every continent
comparing approaches and applications to real world problems beginning with a
thorough introduction to the subject the handbook reviews former and emerging u s
decision making foreign policies in the democratic republic of the congo south africa
and haiti rebel conflicts and restored relations among eritrea the sudan and ethiopia
spanish enclaves in northern africa pre and post cold war policies in east asia
including north and south korea arms control and disarmament programs around the
world ongoing risks in the middle east nationalism and its effect in slovenia and the
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federal republic of yugoslavia peacekeeping efforts in eastern europe by russia civil
and military relations between north rhine westphalia and the european union england
s public relations effort regarding european unity integration and national conflicts
of the zapatista movement in mexico columbia s attempts to apply military control and
civil laws to combat internal problems the findings of the aircraft nuclear
propulsion project case and more with over 1000 key literature citations and
illustrations the handbook of global international policy serves as timely reading
for public administrators and public policy experts political scientists economists
sociologists attorneys and upper level undergraduate and graduate students in these
disciplines

Handbook of Proteolytic Enzymes

2012-10-30

bringing together leading investigators this comprehensive handbook is a one stop
reference for anyone planning or conducting research on personality it provides up to
date analyses of the rich array of methodological tools available today giving
particular attention to real world theoretical and logistical challenges and how to
overcome them in chapters filled with detailed practical examples readers are shown
step by step how to formulate a suitable research design select and use high quality
measures and manage the complexities of data analysis and interpretation coverage
ranges from classic methods like self report inventories and observational procedures
to such recent innovations as neuroimaging and genetic analyses
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Handbook of Proteolytic Enzymes, Volume 1

2012-12-02

fresh fun ideas for children s storytime fill this book the author a long time
storytime facilitator has put together 52 weekly themes plus additional plans for
holidays all with detailed instructions for talking about the theme and choosing the
books crafts songs poems games and snacks each storytime idea is illustrated with
photographs of a suggested craft and snack for easy reference libraries bookstores
preschools and parents alike can use this book to offer themed storytimes that
include discussion literature art music movement and food options are provided for
each storytime so the ideas can be used year after year

Handbook of Global International Policy

2000-05-16

this handbook provides a comprehensive overview of key challenges in the field of
gifted education with contributions from a range of expert international authors

Handbook of Research Methods in Personality Psychology

2009-12-09

counseling and coaching in times of crisis and transition explores how threats and
challenges caused by rapid social and technological changes require counselors and
coaches to rethink their usual ways of working and in some cases even abandon their
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traditional theoretical anchors the authors of this forward thinking book argue that
practitioners who aim to help others strengthen their resources can no longer afford
to wait for clients in their offices or offer them protected objective and neutral
professional relationships contributors from around the world argue that there is a
real need for new counseling and coaching actions to be delivered in different
contexts counselors and coaches should be able to use heterogeneous languages and
interventions as well as numerous relationship modalities and activities in order to
streamline the support that they offer to people in sectors as diverse as health and
well being life and career design prevention and community inclusion work inclusion
and schools the book provides an evidence based framework with numerous counseling
and coaching examples that are capable of promoting people s strengths whether this
be face to face in groups or online this book will appeal to academics researchers
and postgraduate students in the fields of counseling and coaching as well as those
with an interest in psychological social and educational science it should also be
essential reading for practitioners and policymakers in a diverse range of contexts
including those working on intervention and support for vulnerable people non
traditional and disadvantaged students and people with disabilities

The Storytime Handbook

2014-01-23

this handbook provides an overview of neuroscience driven research methodologies and
how those methodologies might be applied to theory based research in the nascent
field of neuroentrepreneurship it presents the current thinking and examples of
pioneering work serves as a reference for those wishing to incorporate these methods
into their own research and provides several helpful discussions on the nature of an
answerable question using neuroscience techniques it includes concrete examples of
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new ways to conduct research that can shed light onto such areas as decision making
and opportunity recognition allowing us to ask different perhaps better questions
than ever before

The SAGE Handbook of Gifted and Talented Education

2018-11-20

this handbook focuses on the development and nurturance of creativity across the
lifespan from early childhood to adolescence adulthood and later life it answers the
question how can we help individuals turn their creative potential into achievement
each chapter examines various contexts in which creativity exists including school
workplace community spaces and family life it covers various modalities for fostering
creativity such as play storytelling explicit training procedures shifting of
attitudes about creative capacity and many others the authors review research
findings across disciplines encompassing the work of psychologists educators
neuroscientists and creators themselves to describe the best practices for fostering
creativity at each stage of development

Counseling and Coaching in Times of Crisis and
Transition

2017-08-10

current research increasingly highlights the role of early literacy in young children
s development and facilitates the growth of practices and policies that promote
success among diverse learners the handbook of early literacy research presents
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cutting edge knowledge on all aspects of literacy learning in the preschool years
volume 1 covers such essential topics as major theories of early literacy writing
development understanding learning disabilities including early intervention
approaches cultural and socioeconomic contexts of literacy development and tutoring
programs and other special intervention efforts

Handbook of Research Methodologies and Design in
Neuroentrepreneurship

2017-09-29

the person provides psychologists with an organizational scheme for personality
psychology this sets the study of the person into evolutionary and cultural context
and divided personality up into three broad areas dispositional traits characteristic
adaptations and integrative life stories the fifth edition has been updated to
reflect advances that have occurred in the field of psychology in the past few years
it presents new findings that have been obtained with respect to the correlates of
personality traits the dynamics of motives and goals in human lives and the meanings
and manifestations of life stories discussions are included on the new ideas on
evolution and morality as well as the role of culture in personality psychologists
will also find a much stronger and detailed discussion of psychophysiology of
extraversion neuroticism and the train of sensation seeking

The Cambridge Handbook of Lifespan Development of
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Creativity

2021-11-25

current research increasingly highlights the role of early literacy in young children
s development and facilitates the growth of practices and policies that promote
success among diverse learners the handbook of early literacy research presents
cutting edge knowledge on all aspects of literacy learning in the preschool years
volume 1 covers such essential topics as major theories of early literacy writing
development understanding learning disabilities including early intervention
approaches cultural and socioeconomic contexts of literacy development and tutoring
programs and other special intervention efforts

Handbook of Early Literacy Research

2003-04-07

george w bush remains a highly controversial figure a man for whom millions of
americans have very strong feelings dan mcadams book offers an astute psychological
portrait of bush one of the first biographies to appear since he left office as well
as the first to draw systematically from personality science to analyze his life
mcadams an international leader in personality psychology and the narrative study of
lives focuses on several key events in bush s life such as the death of his sister at
age 7 his commitment to sobriety on his 40th birthday and his reaction to the
terrorist attacks of september 11 and his decision to invade iraq he sheds light on
bush s life goals the story he constructed to make sense of his life and the
psychological dynamics that account for his behavior although there are many popular
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biographies of george w bush mcadams is the first true psychological analysis based
on established theories and the latest research short and focused written in an
engaging style this book offers a truly penetrating look at our forty third president

The Person

2008-12-22

the book is designed for academics and graduate students in organization theory
social theory cybernetics cross cultural theory and systems theory it examines social
collectives and organisation culture presenting a theoretical framework capable of
improving our understanding and anticipation of its patterns of behaviour

Handbook of Early Literacy Research, Volume 1

2017-05-08

emma kennedy tells you everything you ever wanted to know about the killing and more
hej if you ve been experiencing an inexplicable longing for rain long dark nights and
an overwhelming urge to pull on a slightly itchy looking jumper then congratulations
you have forbrydelsen fever there s no need to panic this is your chance to get
inside the world of sarah lund and the killing from the characters the plot holes and
the politics to the language dating the danish way and the jumpers so if you ve ever
wondered who cut the cctv wire outside lund s flat in series one why morten went so
far to protect troels troooooooooelllllls where you can start your walking tour of
copenhagen from woods to warehouses and the county hall or even how you can knit your
own lund jumper this is the book for you emma kennedy is a superfan and this is her
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hilarious guide to everything you re going to need to pretend you are danish bone up
on everything suspicious and transform yourself into sarah lund herself

Handbook of Enzyme Inhibitors

1999

while a decade ago much of the discussion of new media in asia was couched in
occidental notions of asia as a default setting for technology in the future today we
are seeing a much more complex picture of contesting new media practices and
production as new media becomes increasingly an everyday reality for young and old
across asia through smartphones and associated devices boundaries between art new
media and the everyday are transformed this handbook addresses the historical social
cultural political philosophical artistic and economic dimensions of the region s new
media through an interdisciplinary revision of both new media and asia the
contributors provide new insights into the complex and contesting terrains of both
notions the routledge handbook of new media in asia will be the definitive
publication for readers interested in comprehending all the various aspects of new
media in asia it provides an authoritative up to date intellectually broad
conceptually cutting edge guide to the important aspects of new media in the region
as the first point of consultation for researchers advanced level undergraduate and
postgraduate students in fields of new media and asian studies

George W. Bush and the Redemptive Dream

2010-11-24
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includes part 1 number 2 books and pamphlets including serials and contributions to
periodicals july december

The Changing Organization

2016-11-10

attempts to build a bridge between pob and positive organizational scholarship pos
this volume includes contributions from both fields and theories and studies in which
a positive individual perspective pob is combined with a positive organization
perspective pos

The Killing Handbook

2012-11-15

despite the important methodological critiques of the mainstream offered by heterodox
economics the dominant research method taught in heterodox programmes remains
econometrics this compelling handbook provides a comprehensive introduction to a
range of alternative research methods invaluable for analysing the data prominent in
heterodox studies providing a solid basis for a mixed methods approach to economic
investigations the expertly crafted contributions are split into three distinct
sections philosophical foundation and research strategy research methods and data
collection and applications introductions to a host of invaluable methods such as
survey historical ethnographic experimental and mixed approaches together with factor
cluster complex and social network analytics are complemented by descriptions of
applications in practice practical and expansive this handbook is highly pertinent
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for students and scholars of economics particularly those dedicated to heterodox
approaches as it provides a solid reference for mixed methods not available in
mainstream economics research methods courses

Routledge Handbook of New Media in Asia

2015-11-06

Catalog of Copyright Entries. Third Series

1959

Advances in Positive Organization

2013-06-06

Handbook of Research Methods and Applications in
Heterodox Economics

2016-04-29
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